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  I would like to thank all of the students who submitted manuscripts for this edition of 

the journal. Congratulation to Joshua Freistadt, Bob Zaremba and Simeon Sungi for having 

their papers accepted for publication in this edition of the journal. I hope that your 

experience with the Journal of Theoretical and Philosophical Criminology has been 

rewarding. 

There are many people who made this special edition possible. I would like to 

recognize Heather Pruss for her hard work, positive attitude and energetic spirit that helped 

launch this project and for her dedication to the journal that assured its success. I would 

also like to thank everyone who volunteered their time as peer reviewers. Special gratitude 

goes to Professor David Brody from Washington State University for his continued support 

throughout this project. Finally, I would like to thank Professor David Polizzi and Professor 

Matthew Draper for inviting me to serve as guest editor for this special edition. This has 

been an enriching and enjoyable experience for me. 

I would like to also take this opportunity to congratulate Simeon Sungi for having 

recently been hired at Central Washington University.  
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